
Victoria Amateur Radio Club 

General Meeting 

January 20, 2022 
 

 

 

Opening 
The regular meeting of the Victoria Amateur Radio Club (VARC) was called to order at 7:04 PM 

on January 20, 2022. The meeting was held in person at the Detar North Training room.  

 

Attendees were as listed below and a quorum was verified. 

 

Gary, WT0B, announced that Erin, KI5LKM, has stepped down from her office as Public 

Relations Coordinator, so the club will need to fill that officer vacancy.  

 

Bob, KI5PG, presented the treasurer’s report which was approved and seconded as presented. 

 

VARC Assets Reports: 

Jim, AE7JS, reported that there are some changes he would like to make to the trailer. 

 

Harvey, WB5MCT, reported that repeaters are currently working fine and there are no 

changes planned. 

 

 

Old Business:  

No Old Business 

 

 

New Business: 

The Repeater Policy was presented and unanimously approved. 

 

President Gary, WT0B, led discussions: 

• Reviewing the activities list and asked for discussion. There was none. 

• About Winter field day. Planned location is at Darrell’s place on Reinecke Road.  

• About planning upcoming test sessions and training, since the test question pool 

for technicians changes July 1st. 

 

John, KF5HHC, talked about the upcoming Family Expo on February 12th . The club 

provides communications for the event and John encouraged members to volunteer. To 

sign up as a volunteer go to the website www.familyexpo to register. 

 

 

http://www.familyexpo/


Steve Reagan, KE5SDW, brought a few 12 volt batteries that have been removed from service 

for members if anyone wants or needs one. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:59pm. 

 

 

 

 

Members 

Members, Proxies 

Guests 

 

KF5VZ Brenson KI5PG Bob WT0B Gary  

WB5MCT Harvey NV5C Dave KI5GAP Darrell  

KC5MLV Jay Walthall  AE7JS Jim   

KE5SDW Steve Reagan KF5HHC John J   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


